
From: ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: Susan Modaresssusanmodaress@gmail.com

Date: 1/25/2017 6:36:30 PM
Subject: Re: Interview request

Got it. Thanks Susan. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 25, 2017, at 6:35 PM, Susan Modaress <susanmodaress@gmail.com> wrote:


Hi Chaney and Rob,
Congratulations on the overwhelming support & confirmation of Gov. Haley as our new 
ambassador to the UN. Just wanted to follow up on our interview request and see if we can set a 
date and time. We can either do a phoner or a sit down ( if she's in New York), whichever works 
best. Thank you in advance. I can also be reached at 917-975-7583 Best, Susan 
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